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By James Feenan at 7:24 am, Aug 01, 2024

From: Gina Salamone

To: pbscommissions

Subject: Transient camping on residential parcels
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 6:21:19 PM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Members of the PBS commission:

My husband and I have lived in Mendocino County for 45 years. Our address is 42480 Road 409, Mendocino, Ca.
We are urging you to vote nay on the transient camping bill. We believe it will be a hazard to the well-being of
residents in terms of traffic, fire danger and noise pollution.

Thank you,
Michael and Gina Salamone

Sent from my iPad
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